
   

 

Contact information: Headteacher – Mrs Hassan. School Office Manager – Mrs Crompton. 

Telephone – 01942 724820    E-Mail – enquiries@.saintoswalds.wigan.sch.uk 

WELCOME TO Y6 MEETING 

- on Zoom on Tuesday 28th 

September at 5.30pm. All 

information is on Seesaw. 

ZOOM CELEBRATION 

ASSEMBLIES  

Our hosts this afternoon are 

Rosie and Mason- the focus of 

the assembly this week is 

recycling.  

BOOK BLOGS 

The book blogs are back ! Each 

week a class posts their review 

and comments about a book 

they have been reading. You 

can find them on our website.  

OPEN DAYS 

We are inviting any potential 

newstarters and their parents to 

visit school on the morning or 

afternoon session on Tuesday 

12th or Thursday 14th October. 

Information and the booking 

form are on our website or a 

phone call can be made to the 

school office. Booking is 

essential so that we can limit 

numbers per session. Please let 

any friends or family with a child 

due to start school in 

September 2022 know. We 

accept children of all faiths or 

none.  

BUILDING LEVY 

Thank you to the families who 

have sent in their £10 building 

levy contribution. The deadline 

is Friday 22nd October.  

BOOK DONATIONS 

If you have any unwanted, 

good quality reading books 

that you would like to donate 

to school we would be very 

grateful. We are aiming to 

update as many of our class 

reading books as possible. 

HOMEWORK 

The expectation is that 

homework is completed by 

Wednesday each week on 

Seesaw. If your child has not 

completed their homework for 

any reason we aim to let them 

catch this up in school so they 

don’t end up with a backlog of 

work.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

School photographs will be 

taken on Wednesday 20th 

October- orders will be ready 

before Christmas.  

PRE-SCHOOL AT ST OSWALD’S 

The pre school  provide top 

quality childcare and 

education in a safe, 

stimulating and fun 

environment. 30 hours of free 

childcare is available for 

qualifying children. For more 

information please contact 

Sue Morris at 

suem@carelovelearn.com or 

Tel 07732092666 

HOLIDAY CLUB 

Our holiday club is running 

again during October half 

term. Contact Sue on the 

email or telephone number 

above if you want to book 

your child a place.   

 

Have a lovely weekend ! 

 

 

WEDNESDAY WORD “ GOODNESS “  LOVE JESUS, LOVE LEARNING, LOVE EACH OTHER. 

OZZIE’S NEWS – 24.09.21 

 

 

 

The Ozzie’s Way 

Champions 

These children have all 

contributed towards 

making our school HAPPY 

this week. 

They all gave us a wave 

and had a clap on our 

Zoom Celebration 

Assembly this afternoon.   

 

 

Eaglets – Harry B 

Sparrows – Emillie V 

Robins – Freya A 

Wagtails – Annabelle FS  

Blackbirds – Jayden F 

Starlings – Holly Mc 

Magpies – Jacob W 

Seagulls – Lola B 

Owls – Leah D 

Eagles – Ethan H 

 

 

MASS TIME AT ST OSWALD’S 

CHURCH  IS 11 A.M. EVERY 

SUNDAY 
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